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Date: May 11, 2015 

 

Subject:  HONORING OUR BROTHER IN BLUE 
 

 

 
In a tragic turn of events, Miami Police Officer Carl Patrick was 

dead in his Pembroke Pines home. It appears that his death 

occurred at the hands of his girlfriend who is currently awaiting 

trial for murder. To mark the one year anniversary of his passing, 

the City of Miami Police Department’s North District Station (NDS) 

will be hosting a ceremonial breakfast and unveiling of 

a commemorative plaque on Wednesday, May 13, 2015, at 1000 NW 

62
nd

 Street, at 10:00am. 

 

Officer Patrick’s mother and family are expected to attend and 

share a few memories of their late family member. Miami Police 

Chief Rodolfo Llanes and other members of the City of Miami 

Police Department will also share a few memories during this 

unveiling.  

 

The media is welcomed to attend.  

 

For additional information, please call the Public Information Office 

at 305-603-6420.   
 

 

 

Det. Freddie Burden Major Delrish Moss 
 

 
 

May 11, 2015 
 


